
Build a Ukulele Workshop Liability Release 

 
Location:   St. Michael’s Woodshop 
 
Woodworking can be an inherently dangerous activity that requires skill and attention in order to 
assure safety. Rochester Woodworkers Society and the workshop coordinators will do their best 
to ensure your safety but you should not perform any operations until you are certain they are 
safe for you. Your safety is your own personal responsibility.  Eye protection is required at this 
workshop. In some cases additional safety requirements will be identified. By attendance at this 
workshop, the participant assumes all risks and dangers associated with woodworking. The 
workshop participant releases Rochester Woodworkers Society, St Michael’s Woodshop, and 
Steward MacDonald, Volunteers, and all Agents of any of these from any and all claims and 
liabilities resulting. We want you to enjoy the craft so please follow safe workshop Practices. 
 
I have read and understand the above statement.  
 
Print name of participant  ___________________________________ 
 

Signature of participant ____________________________________  Date ________________ 
 

If participant is under 18: 
 
Print name of parent or guardian  ______________________________ 
 

Signature of parent or guardian ______________________________  Date _____________ 
 


